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Parent Forum Minutes – Wednesday 13th March 2024 

Present: Mrs Norgate, Ms Brugger, Mrs Ringwood, Mrs Macdonald and Mrs Wood.  

Minutes of the last meeting were revisited.  

Further discussion took place about drinking water during the day. With the new procedures at 

lunch time, pupils are drinking more water during the day. Staff will continue to remind children 

to drink from their water bottles throughout the day.  

Overall, there was positive feedback with lunches. Mrs Norgate will speak with the Chef 

Manager to see if the salad bar can be reinstated. It was agreed as the school is coming to the 

end of the first three week cycle of the new menu, feedback is requested for the next meeting.  

It was agreed, communication about events is better.  

It was clarified that that feedback about height and weight checks and hearing and vision will 

only be given to parents if children don’t meet the required standard. 

Mrs Norgate confirmed annual school reports of children’s attainment, progress, next steps, 

skills and attributes will be sent home in July, along with Year 1 Phonics Screening and Year 6 

SATs results.  

Positive feedback was given on the Year 6 interventions, which are providing all pupils with 

additional challenge and support.  

The recent potato competition for World Book Day was discussed and it was agreed the 

standard of entries was very high so all children who entered will receive a certificate. 

Finally, Mrs Norgate asked parents to remind others about completing the school parent survey.  

The next parent forum is Wednesday 15th May 2024 at 8.45 am. 


